
From: Jan Ashley-Fenn
To: fhaffenden@duttonfamily.co.uk
Subject: Tree works application 23/0886/TTCA
Date: 15 August 2023 12:05:00
Attachments: 20 Chishill Rd.PNG

Good morning
 
We refer to our invalid  letter emailed to you a short while ago and attach the plan for
you to plot the trees as requested.
 
We have attempted to contact by phone to discuss the application on the number
provided but we were advised that it was a wrong number.
 
We await your response as soon as possible so that we may proceed further.
 
Regards,

 
Jan Ashley-Fenn | Technical Support

t: 03450 455 215 | e: planning.trees@scambs.gov.uk
https://www.scambs.gov.uk/planning/
https://www.cambridge.gov.uk/planning

Greater Cambridge Shared Planning: a strategic partnership between Cambridge City and South Cambridgeshire District Councils

 
My working days are Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.
Find answers to trees and hedgerow questions on the councils website and use the
mapping system to search for TPO’s and conservation areas.
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